
A TIME TO CHANGE BATTERIES 
 
On 27 October 2002 the clocks will be 
turned back from day light savings to 
standard time. 
 
As the time FALLS back, this would be an 
excellent time to change the battery in your 
smoke detector and check to make sure it is 
in good working order. 
 
Our Fort Sill Community, including DoD 
Civilians are encouraged to participate in 
this project.   
 
Remember, a smoke detector is a sound you 
can live with and if you have a fire 
emergency--get out and stay out. 
 


